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PROCUREMENT DIVISION 
 

 
INVITATION TO BID 

BULK SUPPLY OF FERRIC CHLORIDE FOR DRINKING WATER 
B20-WTR-500049 
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

DATE: FEBRUARY 26, 2020 
 
Attention is called to the following changes, additions, clarifications and/or deletions to the 
original solicitation and they shall be taken into account in preparing submissions: 
 
There is no change in the opening date or time.  Submissions are due no later than 3:00p.m., 
Arizona Time, MARCH 4, 2020, at the City Clerk’s Office, 2330 McCulloch Blvd. N.,  
Lake Havasu City, AZ  86403. 
 
 
 
 

 
DESCRIPTION or ISSUE 

Question 1: 
Can you provide the current cost LHC is paying for the product, 
who is the current supplier, and the usual order quantities? 

 

Answer 1: 

The current cost LHC is paying for the product is $824.000 / Dry 
Ton, the current supplier is Kemira, and the usual order quantities 
are 46,000  Wet LB (≈ 9.2 Dry TON) / Full truckloads, with 4 
orders a year. 

Question 2: Does LHC have a “spec” sheet for the product requirements? 

Answer 2: 
The specifications are listed in Section I – Technical 
Specifications, under TREATMENT PLANT. There is no separate 
“spec” sheet for the product requirements. 

 
 
 
 
DATE:  February 26, 2020   BY: Lynette Singleton, Procurement Official 
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